
MISREPRESENTATION 

Pierpont Community & Technical College strives to provide accurate, honest and clear information in its 

print, online and oral presentations. The college makes every effort to avoid any form of 

misrepresentation as they communicate about the college and its activities.  

Pierpont Community & Technical College is prohibited under federal regulations (CFR title 34 sections 

668.71-74 from making any false, erroneous, or misleading statement directly or indirectly to a student, 

prospective student, member of the public, accrediting agency, state agency, or the US Department of 

Education. 


